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Road Closure near Matty's Park 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2021) 
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform the community of the upcoming work to connect 
water and sewer services to a residential building on Alder 
Avenue, near Matty’s Park.  
 
The road will be closed on Thursday, May 27 from 7am to 
3:30pm, weather permitting.   
 
Detours will be clearly posted to allow for traffic circulation 
(See map below). 

 

 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated 
and we apologize for the temporary inconvenience.  If further 
information is required, please contact the Capital Unit at 450-
635-1016. 
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